
 
 

 
 

   
   

 

      

  
  

 

 

  

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

FW: Review of the Victims Rights and Support Act 2013 

From: 
To: 
Subject: 
Date: Thursday, 14 July 2022 2:32:01 PM 

From: 

To: 
Sent: Thursday, 14 July 2022 1:24 PM 

policy@justice.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Review of the Victims Rights and Support Act 2013 

I strongly recommend a pay increase in the hourly rate for Victims Support Counsellors.  The 
current pay rate is below my registering body for Accredited Mental Health Social Workers and 
the AASW recommendation of $240 per hour is $120 more than the $120 that NSW pay. Also 
NSW hourly rate paid to counsellors is also below other States (eg. ACT) hourly rate. A pay 
increase in my opinion is long overdue. 

Kind regards 

DISCLAIMER: This email message, including any attachments, is intended for the individual or entity to whom it 
is addressed and may contain information that is confidential, privileged and/or exempt from disclosure under 
applicable law. If you have received this email in error you must not disclose or use the information in it. Please 
delete the email and any copies and notify the sender. Confidentiality or privilege are not waived or lost by 
reason of the mistaken delivery to you. Views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, and 
are not necessarily the views of the Department of Communities and Justice. The Department accepts no 
liability for any loss or damage arising from the use of this email or attachments and recommends that the 
recipient check this email and any attached files for the presence of viruses. 

Use of electronic mail is subject to NSW Department of Communities and Justice policy and guidelines. 




